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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 2:18 PM 
To: shepl962@frontier.com 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: RE: stop greenwich wind farm! 

Ms. Sheperd, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark proposed in case number 13-0990-
EL-BGN. Your correspondence will be docketed and made available in the public comments section of the online case record. 

It is noted that you are opposed to the proposed project. 

Thank you, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov -D 
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«4 o From: shepl962@frontier.com [mailto:shepl962(g)frontier.com1 

Sent; Wednesday, August 13, 2014 9:31 PM "^ ^ 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: stop greenwich wind farm! 

Dear voting members of the OPSB, 

Please help save our community from the proposed Greenwich Wind Farm. Case #13-0990-EL-BGN. 
You can help by NOT supporting the production tax credit. There are so many concerns, please 
ignore the dollars signs and protect the health of our citizens! 

Sincerely, Robin Shepherd 
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